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Pacific Power Source Proposition 65 Warning  
The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act was adopted in the State of California as a voter 
initiative (Proposition 65) in November 1986.  It provides for restrictions on exposure to and use of 
certain chemicals which have been determined by the State of California to cause cancer or 
reproductive toxicity.  Proposition 65 requires that businesses operating in California, as well as 
businesses marketing products in California publish warning notices on any product containing listed 
chemicals unless the seller has testing data to prove the product meets Proposition 65 exposure level 
standards. 

Pacific Power Source has cataloged the warnings provided by the manufacturers of the components 
used in our products and instituted a policy of providing a warning for all products that are shipped to, 
or sold to consumers in California with the required Proposition 65 warning language.  There are over 
nine hundred (900) chemicals on the Proposition 65 list and many of the components used in Pacific 
Power Source products have one or more of the listed chemicals in them.  For example, steel, brass, 
rubber, and most machined metals have small amounts of some of the listed chemicals in them.  Pacific 
Power Source has determined that conducting the necessary testing to certify exposure levels are below 
the maximum allowable exposure limits of the Proposition 65 standard on all products would be costly, 
difficult, and time consuming.  Therefore, Pacific Power Source is providing the Proposition 65 Warning 
Notice on all products to ensure compliance with the California Law. 

 

  CA. Prop 65 WARNING: 

These products can expose you to chemicals including carbon black (airborne and extracts), antimony 
trioxide, Bisphenol A (BPA), Cadmium, Dichloromethane, Lead, Nickel and Nickel Compounds, Glass wool 
fibers (inhalable and bio persistent), Ethylbenzene and others which are known to the state of California 
to cause cancer, birth defects, and other reproductive harm.   
For more information go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 


	Pacific Power Source Proposition 65 Warning

